
 
 
 
 

  
 
  
    

  
       

 
 

  
 
   
 
   
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 

 
 

  
 

  
  

 

 
 

  
  
   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

            

GRADUATION 

THURSDAY, MAY 26TH 6:30PM. 

There is a change from the previous Newsletter. 

Graduation will be held outside (weather 

permitting). We will meet in the back parking lot 

(by the playground) at 6:15pm. If it rains, we will 

meet in the lobby of the church. Please remember 

to have girls wear their hair down for the caps. 

PARKING: You will need to park along the drive, 

leading to the back parking lot, so there is room for 

seating. (Same driveway used for drop-off & pick-

up). If someone in your group is elderly or unable 

to walk from the drive to the playground area, you 

may drive in through the entrance off Senour Rd, 

drop them off, and go back out around the front to 

park. Please bring lawn chairs for seating.  
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